SCHOOL'S IN FULL SWING

ENGAGED AND INVOLVED

We're now into the fourth week of school, and it's been great to see students settling into routines and engaging in the many activities that continue to start up across the school. From clubs to sports and everything in between, there's something for everyone to get involved in.

In this issue, you'll find quick updates from around the building as well as some important information specifically for our Grade 12 students as they begin to plan for life after high school.

COURSE FEES

Course fees are now available for payment through School Cash Online. Families can log in to view and pay any applicable fees for their student's courses. These fees help cover the cost of materials and activities that enhance learning experiences in specific classes. We encourage all families to check their School Cash Online accounts regularly and complete payments as soon as possible. If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact the main office.

STUDENT PARKING

A great big thank you – many of our student drivers have already come to the office to register their car and receive a parking pass! If your student drives to school and still has not registered and received a parking pass; please have your student driver pick up a parking pass form from the main office. Parking passes are limited.



HENRY'S GOT TALENT

Tickets are now available on School Cash Online for our entertainment packed evening. October 16th - come out and support our talented students and staff!

T-shirts and sweaters are available to pre-order now on School Cash Online. Also available for purchase at the show.

All proceeds of Henry's Got Talent tickets and clothing sales goes toward our Performing Arts Scholarship.

STUDENT ACTIVITY FEE & YEARBOOK

You may have noticed that the 2025/2026 Student Activity Card and Yearbook Fee was attached to your student on School Cash Online. This is a school wide basic fee for all students; this fee covers school clubs, events and guest speakers. This fee also covers the cost of a timeless memento of their year at Henry Street – the yearbook!



THE ATHLETIC REPORT

Intramurals

Lunch intramurals are now underway, and it's been great to see students out on the field enjoying friendly competition and staying active during their lunch hour. We're happy to see so many students getting involved, connecting with peers, and making the most of their midday break!

Rugby 7s

Rugby season kicks off this week with the first games of the year! Best of luck to all our players and coaches — have a great season and play hard!

Boys Soccer

Our junior and senior boys' soccer teams hit the field for a tournament on Friday, September 12th, showing great effort and teamwork. We wish them all the best in their upcoming season!

Students should continue to listen to our morning announcements for any sport tryouts and updates.

CREATIVE CORNER: ALL THINGS ART

Band

Rehearsals begin this week for our Concert and Jazz bands.

Jazz Band: Tuesday at 8:30 am

Concert Band: Wednesday at 8:20 am

Rock Band plays every Friday at lunch in the music room - all musicians are welcome!

HAWKS SOAR: CLUB SPOTLIGHT

Our Club Fair was a great success on September 11th, we had over 20 clubs on display for our student to learn about.

Black Student Union

Henry Street's Black Student Union held their first meeting on Friday, September 12th. If your student is interested in joining, please see Mrs. Erhabor or Ms. Morris for details!

Book Club

Does your student love to read and talk about books? Henry Street's Book Club meets Friday at 12:05 pm in the Library. First meeting is Friday, September 19th.

DECA

Is your student interested in pursuing a career in business after high school? DECA may be the club for them. DECA club meetings happen every Wednesday in room 309 during lunch. See Mrs. Jayakumar for more information.

Model United Nations (MUN)

MUN is for students who are interested in debate, public speaking, global issues, or becoming a lawyer. MUN allows students to build leadership skills, make new friends and have their voice heard. MUN's first meeting is at lunch in room 413 on Tuesday, September 16th.

Muslim Students' Association (MSA)

MSA is back and kicking off the year with their first meeting on Tuesday, September 16th in room 310 at lunch! MSA is all about community, fun, and making a difference at Henry. This is the chance to connect and help shape Henry's MSA for 2025/2026.

Student Leadership Council

Our student Leadership Council members want to make a difference at Henry, plan cool events and build leadership skills. New members are always welcome, see Ms. Morris, Ms. Turpin or Mr. Pinnell for more information.



FROM GUIDANCE

A big thank you to our Guidance Department for all their hard work and support in helping students get off to a smooth and successful start this school year. Your dedication does not go unnoticed—we appreciate everything you do!

Guidance would like to remind Grade 12 parents/guardians to read the Grade 12 - Important Information email sent to only Grade 12 families on Friday, September 12th. This email included a lot of important information and dates.



REMINDERS

Henry Street High School begins at 9:30 AM. Dismissal time is 3:30 PM, we ask that all students leave the building promptly by 3:40 PM unless under the supervision of a staff member for a club, team or activity. If your student is waiting for a bus, we ask they wait outside at the front of the school or in the front foyer to avoid missing their bus.

Our lunch time for all students is 12:05-12:55 PM.

UPCOMING EVENTS

September 26 - Picture Retake Day
September 30 - National Day for Truth and Reconciliation
September 30 - University Fair - All Day in Library
October 7 - Progress Reports sent home
October 9 - Parent/Guardian - Teacher Interviews (6-8 pm)
October 13 - Thanksgiving (No School)
October 17 - College Fair - PM in Library

Principal – Basil Broumeriotis
Vice Principals – Russell Davidson (Last names A–K)
Patricia Biffin (Last names L–Z)
Superintendent – Andrea McAuley
School Trustees – Michelle Arseneault, Tracy Brown and Christine Thatcher